
TOWN OF HARMONY 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR CONDITIONAL USE 
 

 Please take notice that a public hearing will be held on Monday, September 
8, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. during the regular Town Board Meeting at the Harmony 
Town Hall, 440 N. Hwy. 14, Janesville to consider the following application:     
 Application by Frank Family LLC to split the single existing Conditional Use 
Permit for the gravel pit operation covering three parcels. One parcel is owned by Frank 
Family LLC and two parcels are owned by Frank Management Inc.  The pit entrances 
are located at 6102 E M-H Townline Road and 5705 N Milton-Shopiere Road. 

 Legal descriptions for the three parcels are as follows:  

 Parcel 6-7-12.1 – PT E 1/2 NW 1/4 COM N 1/4 COR, S 2210.30’, W 
933.83’, N 1150’, E 867.83’,  N 1061.40’, E 66.10’ TO POB.  

 Parcel 6-7-12.2 – PT E 1/2 NW 1/4 COM 2210.3’ S OF N 1/4 COR, 
S 639’, W 1034’, N 1779’, E 100’, S 1150’, E 933.83’ TO POB. 

 Parcel 6-7-11A – S 1/2 NE 1/4 (EXC CSM 12-580). 
 All parcels are located in SEC 2, T3N, R13E, in Harmony Township, Rock 
County, Wisconsin.  

Any person interested and/or affected by these changes will be given a 
chance to express their opinions at this time.  A quorum of members of the 
Planning and Zoning Committee may be in attendance for the purpose of 
gathering information. 
 
      Lisa Tollefson, Town of Harmony Clerk 
      Posted and Published August 21, 2014  
  
 
 


